
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 

Communications 

Lottery Licence Administration Training 

Start Date:  October 7, 2022 
End Date:  October 18, 2022 
Sanirajak and Igloolik 30 sec 

The Department of Community and Government Services (CGS) Consumer Affairs’ 

two-day lottery licence administration training – set for October 13 and 14 in Sanirajak 

and October 17 and 18 in Igloolik – is postponed due to staffing shortages. 

The department will issue a public service announcement when a new date is 

determined.  

Organizations can access educational material from Consumer Affairs in the interim.  

For questions related to lottery licensing, training, and complaint processes, please 

contact nunavutlotteries@gov.nu.ca. 
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